
Friday 22nd
November

Dear parents/carers and students,
In order to support the local homeless charity, Turning Tides, and raise awareness of the plight of
homeless people in our region, Sixth Form students and staff will be sleeping out on the school site
tonight. If you have not already had a chance to donate to this excellent cause please click on the link
below and give a small donation in support of our brave staff and students….

Donate to the Angmering Sleepout 

LNC Christmas Market

Year 11 Mock Exams - 11th to 22nd November

FaNS (we need your support) 

The LNC staff and students are running their Christmas Market on Thursday 28th November
from 4pm until 7pm in the LNC. This is a great opportunity to buy handmade gifts for your
loved ones. The quality and variety of products on sale is always amazing and it really helps
to kickstart the Christmas spirit! Do come along and bring your cash! All of the profits go to
the LNC Trust charity which support the students’ extra curricular activities throughout the
year.

The mock exams for Year 11 concluded today. Congratulations to all of the students who demonstrated excellent focus and
behaviour throughout the process. Teachers have been busy assessing all of the papers and will be using these to inform their lesson
plans over the coming weeks and months. Thank you to parents/carers for your support at home too.
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Many thanks to those of you who have already completed the quick form to express interest in joining our PTA (Friends of Angmering
School - FaNS for short). The PTA exists to support fundraising for the school, which can provide additional resources and
opportunities for our children.

If you did not see the message last week and would like to volunteer your support please follow the link below and complete the very
quick form. No contribution is too small to make a difference!

Expression of interest (FaNS) 

Walking, Talking Mocks (Year 11)

The English, maths and science teams have started to offer an
excellent opportunity to Year 11 students after lessons. They are
running ‘Walk, Talking Mocks’ in the main hall. This involves a teacher
talking through an exam paper and providing model answers and
associated notes. Students follow the teacher (with their own copy of
the paper) and can leave with a fully completed ‘perfect’ paper,
alongside their own comments. These are open to all Year 11
students and the schedule has been shared with them all (and can be
seen below). Please encourage your children to attend. They are
really powerful sessions.

https://www.justgiving.com/page/concordia-tt-2024?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fconcordia-tt-2024&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share&fbclid=IwY2xjawGsGY5leHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHaROjGETNu4djkZCzMzdBswz8nj5kb8mutIi103b8rEgCingLAhbsjIioA_aem_NwDj_NnE7rxO2Oommj7_Qw
https://www.justgiving.com/page/concordia-tt-2024?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fconcordia-tt-2024&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share&fbclid=IwY2xjawGsGY5leHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHaROjGETNu4djkZCzMzdBswz8nj5kb8mutIi103b8rEgCingLAhbsjIioA_aem_NwDj_NnE7rxO2Oommj7_Qw
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGxKEiEaqSiDaPy6kK82QzS2jmJyJP3T9Uc5y9W1xR5HYYTg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Thanks for your continued support,

Simon Liley, Headteacher

INSET day on Friday 29th November

Please do not forget that we have a staff training (INSET) day on Friday 29th November. No students will be expected in school on this
day.

Please drive and park considerately when dropping off or picking up children
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We have had a number of concerned residents contacting us since the start of term to ask that we remind parents/carers about the
need to drive and park considerately when dropping off and picking up children. In particular we would ask that you avoid blocking
driveways, which may prevent residents from entering or leaving their homes. It has also been noticed that parents/carers are not
observing the Keep Clear markings at the main entrance; the area is therefore being patrolled by Arun Parking Enforcement Team
because of their concern for pedestrian safety. Many thanks for your consideration.



Student Bulletin

The Poppy Appeal

Student and Community News

Diary Dates

Every Monday we send the students a newsletter which includes important weekly events and notices, sports clubs,
and celebrates their achievements. Please click here to see this weeks Bulletin.

Link to The Student Bulletin

Vacancies

28/11/2024 LNC Xmas Market
29/11/2024 INSET day
04/12/2024 Danceathon
10/12/2024 Y7 - 11 Nasal Flu Vaccinations
13/12/2024 Christmas Lunch
20/12/2024 - 06/01/2025 Christmas Break
09/01/2025 Y11 Consultation Evening
22/01/2025 Y9 Consultation Evening
27/1/2025 INSET Day
29/01/2025 Y9 Options Evening
3/02/2025 - 15/02/2025 Y11 Mock Exams

We're proud to share that The Angmering School has raised a total of £101 for The
Poppy Appeal this year! A huge thank you to our amazing student ambassadors who
dedicated their time to sell poppies in classrooms.

Additionally, our local community has come together to raise an incredible £13,000!

Thank you all for your generous support and for honouring our heroes.

No Current Vacancies

Year 7 Basketball Team Success

Big shoutout to our Year 7 basketball team for their incredible effort this week against Worthing High! It was an
intense match, tightly contested until the second half of the last quarter, where Worthing managed to pull
ahead for a final score of 21-14.

There are so many positives to take away from this game, along with a few areas to improve so we can come
back even stronger next week! We're incredibly proud of everyone’s teamwork and determination. A special
congratulations to Ruby L, who was named the opposition's Player of the Match!

Don't forget, basketball club is on Mondays from 3:15-4:15 PM and Wednesdays at lunchtime in the sports hall.

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Copy-of-The-Angmering-School-Student-Bulletin-Week-11.pdf


Key Contact Email Addresses Phone Numbers

Year 7 Key Contacts 

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham
(Attendance Officer) 

ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk
smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

(01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331

Miss Pegden (Head of Year 7) npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk  (01903) 778317

Mrs Ford (Student Support) &
Mrs O’Hare (Student Support)

sford@theangmeringschool.co.uk
dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk

(01903) 778341 
(01903) 778389

Year 8 Key Contacts

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham
(Attendance Officer)

ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk
smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

(01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331

Mr Middleton (Head of Year 8) mmiddleton@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778339

Mrs Ford (Student Support) sford@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778341

Year 9 Key Contacts

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham
(Attendance Officer)

ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk
smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

(01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331

Mrs Wyatt (Head of Year 9) swyatt@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778303

Mrs Ford (Student Support) sford@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 772341

Year 10 Key Contacts

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham
(Attendance Officer)

ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk
smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

(01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331

Mrs Fillery (Head of Year 10) jfillery@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778311

Mrs O’Hare (Student Supoort) dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778389

Year 11 Key Contacts

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham
(Attendance Officer)

ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk
smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

(01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331

Mrs Hook (Head of Year 11) lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778338

Mrs O’Hare (Student Support) dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778389

Key Contacts for parents/carers

mailto:npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk
mailto:sford@theangmering.co.uk
mailto:sford@theangmering.co.uk
mailto:swyatt@theangmeringschool.co.uk
mailto:sford@theangmering.co.uk


Sixth Form Key Contacts

Sixth 
Form

Mrs Knox  (Leader of VI Form)
Mrs Carroll (VI Form Admin)
Emily Davies (VI Pastoral
Coordinator)

hknox@theangmeringschool.co.uk
pcarroll@theangmeringschool.co.uk
edavies@theangmeringschool.co.uk

(01903) 778356
(01903) 778391
(01903) 778394

Key Contacts for parents/carers

 Absence Reporting Via Text Messaging - 07860054571

  Should my child go to School today?

mailto:hknox@theangmeringschool.co.uk
mailto:pcarroll@theangmeringschool.co.uk
mailto:edavies@theangmeringschool.co.uk
https://www.what0-18.nhs.uk/parentscarers/worried-your-child-unwell/child-unwell-ok-go-nurseryschool
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